
 

Important Information 
for NPCCD Medical 

Following New CHI go live in 
November NPCCD is the 
primary source of Practice 
and GP data for CHI. 
We would like to remind 

you that it is important to 

keep NPCCD updated after 

any GP or Practice changes. 

Ideally, this should be done 

in sync with any updates 

made to the GP IT system. 

 

 

 

 

 

 
If you have any 
questions/queries, contact  
the NPCCD team   
nss.pcfsnppcd@nhs.scot 
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NPCCD Key Developments: 
 

Medical  
• New CHI went live on 1st November 2023  

• Currently Business as Usual 

• Continual improvements to the live medical functionality  
 

Ophthalmic  
• Cleansing of NPCCD Ophthalmic data is nearing its conclusion and 

is forecast to be complete in January 

• Work is underway to develop functionality within NPCCD 
Ophthalmic to give optometrists access to the data held about 
them on the system 

• Testing on this with some volunteer optometrists is scheduled to 
occur in January 
 

Dental 
• The NPCCD project continues to grow by building support for a 

third specialty - Dentistry.  
• The Dental Project team have been focused on building the first 

key functional areas - management of Dental Practitioner 
records, Dental Listing records and Dental Service Provisions. 

• Ultimately, this work will support more efficient, accurate and 
centralised management of Dental Listings and Service 
Provisions.  

• We will continue to see significant enhancements across the 
next two phases scheduled for 2023/24 and 2024/25 of 
planned Dental development work.  

 
 
 
 

Please provide any feedback on this newsletter to 
nss.pcfsnpccd@nhs.scot 

 

mailto:nss.pcfsnppcd@nhs.scot
mailto:nss.pcfsnpccd@nhs.scot

